
 
 
 

	
	
	
	

Friday,	13	January	2017	
0900	-1100	

	

Ban	Nong	Hua	Moo	School	



On	13	January	2017,	Post	members	traveled	to	the	Ban	Nong	Hua	Moo	School	for	
Children’s	Day.		42	Gift	bags	were	handed	out	one	for	each	student	containing	
school	supplies	a	tube	of	toothpaste	and	a	toothbrush.		We	also	served	up	some	
Thai	Noodle	Soup	(kwyteiyw)	with	homemade	Ice	Cream	for	desert.	
	
Many	times	our	school	projects	take	us	50	–	80	km	from	town.		After	our	visit	
today	it	is	apparent	that	we	sometimes	find	a	worthy	cause	right	in	our	own	back	
yards.	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
It	was	a	good	day	the	children	entertained	us	with	a	couple	of	traditional	Thai	
dances	and	then	a	few	of	the	children	participated	in	some	games	that	we	have	
never	seen	before.			
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	



	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
The	School	was	very	appreciative	of	our	donation	to	the	Children	and	if	anyone	
would	like	to	be	a	volunteer	your	FREE	time	as	an	English	teacher	you	would	be	
more	than	welcome.			
	
	

	


